

January 31, 2018

TO: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair

Riverside Division

FR: Thomas Stahovich, Chair

Executive Committee, Bourns College of Engineering

RE: Assessment of Learning in Undergraduate Programs in AY16-17

On January 30, 2018, the BCOE Executive Committee reviewed the December 4, 2017 memo on Assessment of Learning in Undergraduate Programs in AY16-17. As the assessment discussed in the memo does not involve BCOE, which is accredited through ABET, the committee had no options on the memo.

Thomas of Stationer